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January, 2009 

As we look back at 2008, our hearts overflow with joy for all the great things God has done in and through TRAIN.  Incredible new opportunities have arisen this past year for our ministry to train and develop effective pastors and Christian leaders around the world, specifically in Brazil and Mexico.  We are greatly blessed beyond our wildest imagination to have such a significant role in God’s global activity!  

We are humbled and excited to have a part in training pastors and Christian leaders in Uruguay, India, and Brazil.  In Uruguay approximately 750 pastors and Christian leaders are staying with the training.  In Brazil over 700 pastors and Christian leaders have made a three year commitment to be trained and to train at least 10 other Christian leaders each.  In India 90 enthusiastic seminary students—next generation Christian leaders—will be trained in life-changing leadership principles.

Because of your prayer and financial support, you are partners with us, and we are training Christian leaders together around the world to fulfill Christ’s Great Commission.  Together we are developing effective leaders to reach the nations for Christ.  Your financial gifts help supply the training notebooks for each of these leaders as well as help fund our travel expenses to carry out this crucial ministry.

We will return to Uruguay in March.  In August we will hold our third leadership training conference in Brazil.  In September we return to India for the ninth time to train approximately 90 seminarians for two weeks.  
We need your prayers so we can go into these nations and provide training and tools that will enable them to spread the gospel and to build the church of Jesus Christ more effectively.  

We realize that you have many choices when it comes to your stewardship dollars, but we want to thank you for choosing to invest in equipping international leaders to fulfill the Great Commission around the world.  
As we enter into 2009 with the economic turmoil engulfing our nation, please pray that God will supply all the financial resources that TRAIN needs in order to go into these difficult parts of the world.  Please pray for TRAIN’s financial support network, that God may bless them abundantly as they give sacrificially and generously to meet the needs of this global ministry.
Your friend in Christ’s service,
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